
Hello there to all, 
 
As the season is all but over, here is some info on the growers who are still working hard 
to get their fruit to market. 
 

Please note that a late plum and a late peach are just fresh to 
the market now! 

• Beryl’s Delight peaches – from HB; up and running and will be going right through until the 
end of Easter at least. 

• Golden King peaches – from HB; finished by the end of the week. 
• Peacharines – from Mangaweka; will be finished by the end of next week. Light volumes 

only.  
• Malone plums – from HB; just starting. These beauties will be around for two weeks. 
• Royal Star plums– from HB; will finishing late next week. 

Happy Easter and make the most of the quality time with family, friends and co-workers,for as we 
know, 
many in retail will be busy as Easter bunnies. 
 

Denise 🐰🐰🐰🐰🐰 
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